
NOTICE OF UTILITY TARIFF FILING 
 
GCI COMMUNICATION CORP. (“GCI”) gives notice that on October 08, 2009, GCI 
filed TA533-489 to include all services areas in the Copper Valley Service area.  Cities 
included are: 
Chitina 
Glennallen 
McCarthy 
Mentasta 
Tatitlek 
Valdez 

 
The Regulatory Commission of Alaska may approve a rate, or classification, which varies 
from that proposed.  You may obtain more information about this filing and GCI’s 
current local services tariff from GCI at 2550 Denali Street, Suite 1000, Anchorage, 
Alaska 99503-2781 between the hours of 9:00am and 4:00pm.  You may inspect this 
filing at the Commission’s offices at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, 
Alaska 99501. 
 
To comment on this filing, please file your comments by November 16, 2009 at either the 
Commission address given above or rca_mail@rca.state.ak.us and include a statement 
that you have filed a copy of the comments with GCI at its address given above or 
jrobertson@gci.com.  The option to comment by email is available to retail consumers 
only.  Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special 
accommodations, auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please 
contact Grace Salazar at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY: 1-907-
276-4533 by November 09, 2009.   
 
DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 14th day of October 2009. 
 
GENERAL COMMUNICATION, INC. 
 
Cynthia L. Lynch, Tariffs and Licenses Manager 


